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Memo No.: 0582             Date: 02.12.2020 

NOTIFICATION FOR PAYMENT DATE EXTENTION  

BDP ADMISSION, ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-21 

University has decided to reopen admission portal for payment of fees only. Applicants, who have 

submitted application and application status is showing approved in the admission portal 

(bdp.wbnsouadmissions.com) for admission in BDP courses against admission notification Reg/315 

dated 07.08.2020; Reg/362 dated 08.09.2020 and Reg/0417 dated 25.09.2020 may pay the due fee 

from 03.12.2020 (10.00 AM) to 08.12.2020 (04.00 PM) through online mode only. 

Applicants are advised to logon to BDP admission portal (bdp.wbnsouadmissions.com) using 

application number and date of birth and click on the payment link. 

Note:  

1. Applicants are advised to pay fees using payment gateway service available in the BDP admission 

portal (bdp.wbnsouadmissions.com). University will not accept fees through bank challan. 

2. Only approved applicants will be allowed to pay the due fees as stated above. 

Sd/- 

Registrar 
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